July 28, 2010

Charlie Letourneau Centennial Homes PO Box 75102 Edmonton, Alberta T6E 6K1

Dear Charlie;

Re Reference for Mr. Charlie Letourneau

It is hard to believe that it has been eight years since you helped us realize our dream home. Over the years we have reflected on our journey as you guided us from concept to design to construction and finally to owner. Building with Centennial Homes is truly a personal experience to develop a special home.

We were especially fortunate to have an attentive builder with a strong attention to detail and a commitment to deliver, especially when the Edmonton building market exploded. Throughout the construction, you were always professional, never wavering on quality and attentive to our project. You always made us feel important as a customer, answered our many questions and kept us informed when challenges arose.

I would highly recommend Centennial Homes to any prospective clients. Perhaps the best testimonial is that we continue to appreciate our home and we have continued to keep in touch over the intervening years.

Thank you Charlie.

David and Louise Asquin